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Cambridge, Massachusetts 

1848 

Saint Peter Parish 

Welcome! 
No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, 

No matter what your current family or marital situation, 

No matter what your current personal history, age, background, race, etc., 

No matter what your own self image, 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved and respected here at Saint Peter Parish. 

We are here to welcome and serve you. 
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Weekly Schedule January 31st - February 8th  

Saturday 31st  1:00 p.m. CYO Basketball (gym) 

  3:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church) 
   

Sunday 1st  8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church) 

  9:00 a.m. CYO Mass (church) 

  10:00 a.m. CYO Pancake Breakfast (school cafeteria) 

  10:00 a.m. Join Us for Hospitality and Refreshments (parish center) 

  10:15 a.m. First Communion Parent Meeting (parish center) 

  10:15 a.m. Religious Education Classes (school) 

  10:15 a.m. Middle School Religious Education (school-gr 6 room) 

  1:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. CYO Basketball Home Game( gym) 

  2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. CYO Gr 5/6 Blue Home Game (gym)  

  4:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church) 

 

Tuesday 3rd  6:00 p.m. Boy Scouts (cafeteria) 
   

Wednesday 4th  8:00 a.m. Parent Association Meeting (parish center) 

  7:00 p.m. AA (school cafeteria)   

    

Friday 6th  5:30 p.m. CYO Basketball (gym) 
   

Saturday 7th  1:00 p.m. CYO Basketball (gym) 

  3:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church) 

  5:30 p.m. French Community Mass (church) 
 

Sunday 8th  8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church) 

  9:00 a.m. Naming and Signing (church & parish center) 

  10:00 a.m. Join Us for Hospitality and Refreshments (parish center) 

  10:15 a.m.  Religious Education Classes (school) 

  10:15 a.m. Sunday Morning Small Faith Group (parish center) 

  11:30 a.m. Anointing of the Sick (church) 

  1:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. CYO Basketball Home Game (gym) 

  2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. CYO Gr 5/6 Blue Home Game (gym) 

  4:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church)  

    

Mass Intentions  Collections  

January 25, 2015 $3,984.00 
 

Mail-ins Weekly $10.00 

Mail-ins Monthly $200.00 

Grand Annual to Date $111,120.00  

 

Thank you for your generosity  

January 31st - February 8th 

 

Wednesday 4th 

8:00 a.m. Earl Blazynski 

 

Thursday 6th  

8:00 a.m. Sue Walker 

 

Saturday 7th 

8:00 a.m.  Helen Alcaro 

Donation Statements for 2014 are now        

available upon request.  Please call the parish office 

at 617-547-4235 x12 

Online Givers may obtain statements from the 

online giving site. 
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Parish & School Directory 

Parish 617-547-4235 ª School 617-547-0101 
 

Rev. Leonard OôMalley, Pastor (ext. 43) 

lomalley@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Anna  Molettieri, Pastoral Associate (ext. 17) 

amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Deacon Tim OôDonnell (617-897-1148) 

todonnell@saintpetercambridge.org  
 

Sheila Cloherty, Parish Manager (ext. 10)  

office@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Mary Ann Savoie, Parish Secretary (ext. 12) 

msavoie@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Timothy Harney, Facilities Manager (ext. 13) 

facilities@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Doreen Gulledge, Music Director (ext. 18) 

dgulledge@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Robert Flaherty, Director of                                               

Faith Formation (ext. 16) 

rflaherty@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Cheryl DePasquale, 1st Penance/                                          

1st Eucharist Coordinator 

cdepasquale@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Brian Delaney, Principal (ext. 25) 

principal@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Kimberlie Winter, Director of                                               

Advancement (ext. 30) dev@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Mark Smith, Director of Admissions (ext. 26) 

msmith@saint-peter-school.org 

Sacraments 

To schedule Baptism, Marriage, Anointing of the 

Sick, or for any question you may have, please visit 

our website or call the Parish Office. 

 

WE PRAY FOR 
 

Those who are having a difficult time in their lives; 

the imprisoned and the addicted; the hungry and the 

homeless; those who suffer abuse at the hands of 

another; for all families and caregivers; and for all 

who have asked for our prayers. The names of those 

for whom we pray will be on our prayer list for a 

period of 4 weeks. If you wish to keep any name in 

the bulletin for a longer period, please email or call 

the parish office:   office@saintpetercambridge.org 

or 617-547-4235. Assisting Clergy 
 

5:00 p.m.   Rev. Jim Keenan, SJ 
  Rev. Francis Alvarez, SJ 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Vigil Saturday 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday 9:00 a.m.  11:30 a.m.   5:00 p.m. 

 

Monday and Tuesday 

No Prayer Service or Mass 

Wednesday - Saturday 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

No morning Mass February 9th  - 14th 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. or by appointment 

St. Peter Parish  
100 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

Parish Telephone: 617-547-4235 

Parish Fax: 617-547-1525 

Website: www.saintpetercambridge.org 

Rectory: 31 Buckingham Street 

St. Peter School 
96 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

School Telephone: 617-547-0101 

School Fax: 617-441-8911 

Website: www.saint-peter-school.org 
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Pope Tweets 

@Pontifex 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every life is a gift. 
 

January 22, 2015 

 

Practicing charity is the best way to evangelize. 
 

January 24, 2015 

From the Pastorôs Desk 
 

 This week I continue reflections on what has been accomplished with regard to the 

 future collaboration of Saint John and Saint Peter Parishes. 
 

In conversations with Fr. Collins (Pastor of Saint Johnôs) we realized the 

importance of being proactive about our future and decided that we needed to schedule meetings of the 

leadership teams of both parishes. 

We began our first meeting (hosted by Saint John Parish) with prayer, a meal, and opportunity to share 

with each other.  We spoke about what we liked about our parishes, and why we chose to be a member of that 

particular parish community.  We identified strengths of each parish and things that were important to us.  We 

reviewed reasons why the Archdiocese is implementing this new plan.  We also spoke of our concerns and 

fears of this new approach to parish life. 

 A second meeting (hosted by Saint Peter Parish) again began with prayer, sharing a meal, and the 

opportunity to share detailed information about the liturgical, pastoral and financial picture of each parish.  It 

was most encouraging to hear that both parishes claim  good energy around parish programs; that both 

parishes are debt free and financially stable; and that all parish property is well cared for and in good shape.  A 

detailed picture of the vibrancy of life at Saint Peter School, as well as a financial accounting of the school, 

was also presented. 

 A third meeting was also held.  After prayer and refreshments, we listened to two guest speakers from 

a Phase I collaborative.  This Lynnfield collaborative kind of mirrored our own situation with two parishes 

and one school involved.  Our guests spoke both of the successes and obstacles they had encountered.  They 

also shared various ways they have attempted to address issues of concern.   Of course, there were many 

questions asked ï and they were answered honestly and frankly.  It was a very interesting ï and good meeting.  

We all felt that we had learned a great deal. 

Next week: Concluding thoughts. 

Please Note: 

No Morning Mass February 9 - 14 

There will not be an 8:00 a.m. Mass February 9th - 

14th, Monday through Saturday.  The regular 

schedule will resume February 15th. 

Upcoming Lenten Events 

Watch the bulletin and our web site for a wonderful 

variety of Lenten prayer and learning opportunities.  

We will welcome back Celia Sirois for Scripture 

lectures.  We will have faith sharing and Scripture 

study groups, as well as a menôs prayer group.  And 

we look forward to our first annual Daniel J. 

Harrington, SJ Memorial Lecture, presented by 

Thomas Stegman, SJ, of Boston College. 
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Food Donations Needed 

For I was hungry and you gave me food 

Helping Hand Food Pantry provides groceries and 

referrals to individuals in need of assistance.  They 

serve between 300 and 400 households each month. 

The pantry is an outreach ministry of St. James 

Episcopal Church, with a location in the Fresh Pond 

Apartments. 

The pantry needs: peanut butter, jelly, pasta, pasta 

sauce, oil, dried beans, SpaghettiOs type items, 

soup and crackers .  Please help us to feed our 

neighbors!  You may leave your donations at the 

doors of the church.  Thank you! 

Coffee and Refreshments 

After the 9 AM Sunday Mass 
Please Join Us in the Parish Center 
 

 

Come down to the parish center after Mass and 

enjoy freshly brewed coffee, juice, fruit and baked 

goods.  Catch up with friends and welcome new 

people!  Please bring a food item, such as baked 

goods, fruit, yogurt, any Sunday morning.  Just 

bring your contribution to the lower church before 

the beginning of Mass.  Thank you! 

Catholics Unite for Workers Rights 

Saturday, February 7, 10 a.m.  -  2  p.m. 

St. Monica-St. Augustine Parish, South Boston 

Pope Francis calls the Catholic Church to the 

forefront of social action for workersô rights.  

Massachusetts Interfaith Worker Justice invites lay 

persons, religious, and clergy to an assembly for 

Catholics.  We are leading a multi-faith movement 

for economic justice in our workplaces and 

communities.  We are empowering Catholics in the 

Archdiocese to be leaders in our faith-based 

organization.  Join us as we praise God, share our 

stories, celebrate worker victories, and take practical 

steps to build our organization.  Register at  

laborguild.com/shop or call or email Brother 

Anthony Zuba, OFM Cap. at 857-615-3356 

or anthonyzuba@gmail.com. 

Housing for Low-Income Seniors 
 

The Little Sisters of the Poor in Somerville offer 

low-income seniors the possibility of maintaining 

their independence and the security of knowing 

someone is always near at hand.  They have one-

bedroom apartment units and a coupleôs suite 

available.  Elderly with limited assets may apply to 

come live in their licensed rest home.  For more 

information visit the web site or call: 

www.littlesistersofthepoorboston.org 

617-776-4420 x317 

Saint Blaise (died c. 316) 

Physician and Bishop of Sebastea 

February 3 Memorial 

 

Saint Blaise, pray for us that we may not 

suffer from illnesses of the throat and pray 

that all who are suffering be healed by God's 

love. Amen 

Feast of the Presentation of the Lord 

February 2 

The Gospel according to Luke tells us that Mary and 

Joseph brought Jesus to the Jerusalem Temple 40 

days after his birth, in accordance with Mosaic Law, 

to perform the redemption of the firstborn son.  

There they encountered Simeon, who was promised 

that he would not see death before he had seen the 

Lordôs Christ.  Upon seeing the child, he prayed 

what became known as the Nunc dimittis (Canticle of 

Simeon), which prophesied the redemption of the 

world by Jesus (Luke 2:29-32).  The episode is also 

the 4th Joyful Mystery of the Rosary. 

The 40th day after Christmas was also traditionally 

known as Candlemas (Candle Mass).  On that day, 

priests blessed beeswax candles for use throughout 

the year.  Liturgical reforms of Vatican II since 

placed emphasis on Simeonôs prophesy. 
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